Summary of CCC Member Activities For February 19, 2020 CCC Meeting

Rainey-Moore:

- 1. I have asked all of the Black Legislatures to complete a 2 minute video about the census answering a series of questions. They have all agreed to doing so. I will release those once they are available.
- 2. I have shared the two videos the city released on both my personal social media and my company's social media page.
- 3. I am working with my Christin from my office to set up training for community ambassadors on the census.
- 4. I have been appointed to the Governor's Complete Count Task Force and was able to share information with them.
- 5. I attended the Us. Census Bureau grand opening.
- 6. I participated in the Wisconsin Voices Social Media Kickoff of the Census on 2/3/2020.
- 7. I did an interview regarding the census for the Isthmus.
- 8. I scheduled an interview for Capital City Hues which will take place on Monday.

Statz & Johnson (MMSD):

 We've been steadily increasing our communication to MMSD families and staff about the Census. We included information about it in our staff and family newsletters and have been posting on social media. We also handed out the bookmarks at middle school parent/teacher conferences.